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We have had a busy week back after the halfterm holiday. In my outdoor learning, we read the story ‘ Stanley’s Stick’ by
John Hegley. Stanley created lots of different things from his stick, so the children went to the forest area and made swings,
fishing rods, and magic wands from their sticks.

In my wellbeing, we have been learning about external parts of our bodies. The children created some self-portraits and
focused on the different parts of their faces. They then drew around each other and labelled the various parts of their body.

In my play and leisure this week, our focus has been ‘fancy dress’. The children had lots of fun exploring different hats and
wigs. They had lots of fun with these, laughing with each other.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




